STUDENT HANDBOOK UPDATES

Student Use of Cell Phones : Effective February 1, 2017, students who choose to bring cell phones or
other electronic devices must deposit them in the office upon arrival at school. They may be picked up
prior to the end of the day. If teachers request that they be brought to the classroom for project
purposes, they will notify the office directly. Students are not to use electronic devices and cell phones
on field trips without prior permission. At this time, student will still be allowed to use electronics on
the bus, but taking pictures will not be allowed. Students who violate this policy will not be permitted to
bring devices or phones to the school for the remainder of the year.

Notification Regarding Student Accounts or Profiles on Social Networking Websites: Effective the
beginning of the 2016-2017 school term, and in accordance with student privacy rights, school officials

may not request or require a student to provide a password or login access to profiles on a social
networking website. School officials may conduct an investigation or require a student to cooperate in
an investigation if there is specific information about an activity on the student’s account on a social
networking website that violates a school disciplinary rule or policy. In the course of an investigation,
the student may be required to share the content that is reported in order to allow the school officials
to make a factual determination.




